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Media enquiries:

Zoë Mulholland
Email: info@cityhall.bm

Phone: 279 5257
For Immediate Release
Repairs to Sea Wall at No.1 Wharf and Flagpole Area
Hamilton – 8 February 2018
The City of Hamilton advises the public that work to repair the east-facing sea wall by the Hamilton Ferry Terminal and at the Flagpole area on Front Street will commence on Monday, February 12th and is estimated to be completed by April 20th, 2018. Repair work will be carried out from the waterside via a barge as well as from land.
During this time, Tour Boat Operators and the boating public that may utilize these areas must make alternate docking arrangements. Alternate locations may include Albuoy’s Point, Barr’s Bay Park and #1 Dock.  The repair work is not expected to have an impact on the public ferries and alternate docking for the Dockyard-to-Hamilton cruise passenger tenders will be secured.
Boat operators using the alternate docking locations are reminded that there is a one-hour maximum time limit for loading and unloading their vessels. 
The City thanks the public for their patience and advises to exercise caution in this high traffic area whilst the repairs are carried out. Signage will be in place.
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